
 

 

 

 

Public consultation on the draft Affordable 
Homes in New Developments Supplementary 

Planning Document 

The Council is undertaking public consultation on the draft Affordable Homes in New 
Developments Supplementary Planning Document (SPD). 

The consultation runs from Friday 8 November 2024 to 5pm on Friday 
20 December 2024.  

The draft SPD and supporting documents can be viewed at: 

https://www.hart.gov.uk/planning-and-building-control/planning-policy/affordable-
housing-supplementary-planning-document  
 
Hard copies of the SPD and supporting documents are available for inspection at 
Hart District Council's Offices, Harlington Way, Fleet, Hampshire, GU51 4AE during 
office hours (Monday to Thursday 8.30am – 5pm, Friday 8.30am – 4.30pm). 

How to Comment 

Comments must be made in writing to planningpolicy@hart.gov.uk or by post to Hart 
District Council's Offices, Harlington Way, Fleet, Hampshire, GU51 4AE. 

Please provide your name and contact details with your comments.  

For details on how your information is used, how we maintain the security of your 
information and your rights, including how to access information we hold on you and 
how to complain if you have any concerns about how your personal details are 
processed, in relation to this consultation please visit see the Privacy Notice and 
Confidentiality Statement published with the consultation documents.  

For further information on the draft SPD, please contact Planning Policy and 
Economic Development by email planningpolicy@hart.gov.uk, or tel. 01252 774118. 
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